
 

 

  

   

Dear Colleagues at News Corp Australia, 
 

I am writing to inform you of a temporary change we are 
undertaking to provide our Australian newspapers with additional 
editorial direction at a particularly challenging time. 
 
I have asked Col Allan, Editor-in-Chief of the New York Post, to 
spend the next two or three months working with Kim Williams and 
providing extra editorial leadership for our papers, which are in the 
midst of an important period of transition in our key markets. 
 
Col, who will be in our Australian offices next Monday, will return to 
his position as Editor-in-Chief of the New York Post following the 
assignment. In his temporary absence, Jesse Angelo, the Publisher 
(and a former Executive Editor) of the Post, will oversee our very 
talented journalistic team. 
 
I would like to thank Col for taking on this project.  It will be 
invaluable for our papers in Australia to have the benefit of his 
insight, expertise and talent. I am also grateful to Jesse for his 
willingness to accept additional responsibilities during this time. His 
talent and dedication are greatly appreciated. 
 
The ability to utilize our assets globally and across platforms is a 
core strength of the new News Corp  - we all have much to learn 
from each other. 
 

 
Robert Thomson 
Chief Executive  
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 


